
Bank of Edmonson County has been monitoring the impact that the Coronavirus (COVID-19) is 
having on a global level, across America and most importantly, right here at home. Please 
know that we place the highest level of importance on the safety of our employees, families, 
clients and everyone with whom we do business.  

Beginning Tuesday March 17, we will begin operating drive thru service only at all locations. 
Loan and New Account Officers will be available by phone and available to make 
appointments. We want to take this opportunity to remind you of the following phone, digital 
and mobile banking tools that are also available to you to help make your life easier. 

• Online Banking enables you to view and manage your accounts.

• Mobile Banking, available on Android and iOS, is an easy and convenient way to access

and manage your accounts on the move.

• Mobile Deposit allows you to deposit checks from virtually anywhere.

• Bill Pay is an easy way to pay your bills. This service is available through both our

mobile and online banking service.

• In addition, ATMs are located at each of our banking offices.

• Each banking branch also has a night depository that can be used 24/7.

• Bank by Phone at 1-800-530-8536

We will continue to monitor the Coronavirus situation as well as recommendations from the 
Center for Disease Control (CDC), World Health Organization (WHO) and our federal, state and 
local governments.  

We sincerely appreciate your patience & cooperation during this everchanging situation. 


